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Charities are in progress
Charitable events launched by the Youth Union of the Faculty of Agriculture and Water Management are
continuing. Similarly, one of the good deeds was organized by the activists of the Youth Union of the
faculty  of  Water  Management.  The faculty  also  supported the initiative and provided the necessary
support. The Students held an action at the faculty for obtaining information about the elderly who lost
their breadwinner in Olmazor district of Tashkent city and congratulated them on the 26th anniversary of
the Constitution of the Republic of Uzbekistan. Members of the Faculty's Youth Union have been honored
with a special celebration program. Holiday gifts and other items were handed over to the elderly. Within
the framework of this action all the students of the faculty made their contribution. They helped in hand.
Thanks to everyone who helped organize the campaign. Let your good deeds be done. The Faculty of
Youth Union continues to act! Join our group and become active.

Report by Kh.Iskandarov, the leader of the Youth Union of the faculty
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